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Cheshire 
Homes

Our project
The second year Interior Design students from the Nelson Mandela Metropolitan 

University recently completed their annual community project that forms part of 

their curriculum. The site that we chose for this year’s project, was the well-known 

Cheshire Homes in Summerstrand. When we initially started this project, the 

home needed some spaces that would encourage and inspire the residents and 

staff members alike. As interior design students, we wanted to uplift and brighten 

up the space to create an inviting environment. The project included two spaces, 

the Meeting/Games room, and the Therapy/Art room. 
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Using color and line to change it up!

As a class, it was decided that fun and happy 
colours should be used, as to bring life into the 

spaces, in the form of various geometric pattern 

that is seen throughout the spaces.  Similarly 

the students made use of their knowledge to 
improve the functionality of the spaces.    

In order to make this project a success, the 

students  appealed to various businesses and 

individuals and thus received invaluable 

resources and donations.  Without these we 
would not have been able to complete the 

projects.
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What we learnt

We, as interior design students, 

came together to implement our 

ideas in a practical manner, and 
found how small changes to a 

persons environment can make 

b ig d i f f e rences . We were 

humbled by the amazingly kind 
and encouraging people we met. 
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Our journey
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+ Final work
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+ Meeting room/games room
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+ Therapy/art room
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Thank you

From the NMMU 2nd year Interior Design group, 2017


